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Come Join Us On 

Campus!

Public Presentations 

January 13
th

 

“Some New Work (Especially Poetry)” 
Presenter: Janet Rogers (UNBC Writer 

in Residence) UNBC's Writer in 
Residence program is made possible 

by the Canada Council for the Arts and 
the UNBC Office of Research. 

12:00 – 1:00 

 

January 20
th

 

 “Reflections on Working in the 
Diefenbaker Government”  
Presenter: June Menzies  

12:00 – 1:00 
 
 
 

Important Dates 

January 19
th

 

Last day to add/drop January Semester 
courses without financial penalty 

 
January 30

th
  

Literacy Fair 
Suwilaawks Community School 

12:00 – 5:00 
 

www.literacyworldwide.org 

“Inspire your K-2 Learners…get students moving, talking and writing all year with these 
interactive literacy-building lessons”. 
 
www.stenhouse.com 

Sharing the Blue Crayon. How to Integrate Social, Emotional and Literacy Learning (2015) by 
Mary Anne Buckley. Read about the book, watch a youtube introduction to the book. She 
talks about her book Sharing the Blue Crayon “which shows teachers how to incorporate 
social and emotional learning into a busy day and then extend these skills to literacy lessons 
for young children”. There is a free PDF detailed study guide that you can download from 
Stenhouse. The book is also available from other book sellers.                                Linda Lee                                                                                         

Category 5 Plus Interest Meeting – February 20th, 2016  

UNBC School of Education Terrace campus is pursuing the delivery of a 

Post-Baccalaureate diploma program. The School of Education will be 

holding a meeting for practicing teachers who are interested in advancing 

their professional knowledge and skills in K-12.  The meeting will take place 

at the UNBC campus, Room 103 at 10:00 am. If you are interested in this 

program, please contact Teresa Bartel at teresa.bartel@unbc.ca. Come and 

join us for this discussion!   

School of Education B.Ed Coordinator Dr. Ed Harrison and Faculty 

The School of Education Faculty and 

Staff hosted two UNBC campus visits.  

Students warmed up with some 

interactive name games and a career 

choice matchup exercise with training 

institutes. This was followed by a 

campus tour where students were 

able to hear from faculty and staff 

about their occupation and how they 

achieved their training.  Students then 

were able to join a video conference 

with UNBC student advisors in Prince 

George on FAQ and the application 

process! The day finished with snacks 

and a group activity.  The event was 

enjoyed by all and we loved having 

the students on campus!! 

Welcome Back B.Ed 

Students 

School of Education Faculty and 

Staff would like to wish everyone 

a Happy New Year! We would 

also like to welcome back our 

B.Ed Cohort.  Students have now 

completed their 1st semester and 

a practicum observation.  They 

will be busy entering the 2nd 

semester and their 1st practicum 

where they will be welcomed into 

our surrounding schools for a 3 

week practicum.  We look 

forward to another great year! 

http://www.literacyworldwide.org/
http://www.stenhouse.com/
http://www.freepik.com/index.php?goto=27&url_download=aHR0cDovL3d3dy5mbGF0aWNvbi5jb20vZnJlZS1pY29uL2ZhY2Vib29rLWxvZ29fMzM3MDI=&opciondownload=318&id=aHR0cDovL3d3dy5mbGF0aWNvbi5jb20vZnJlZS1pY29uL2ZhY2Vib29rLWxvZ29fMzM3MDI=&fileid=736921
mailto:teresa.bartel@unbc.ca

